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To whom it may concern,

I am aresident of southern california and an avid off road enthusiast. Not only am I an enthusiast, but I make a living directly from
the off road racing industry, designing and consulting for vehicles and vehicle design. I have traveled to primm atleast twice a year
for off road racing for the last 6 years. The off road racing industry pays large amounts of money to keep land open for racing
purposes, especially land near resorts that are friendly to off road racing. With the Herbsts purchase of primm valley resorts, this is
some of the best news in off road racing, actually having a resort town that can cater and understand the needs of off road racing
several times a year. I think its unfair to close off this area with such close proximety to Las vegas without opening another area of
land for off road racers to race in.

I ask with this expanding industry that you please entertain the idea of opening other lands to race on if certain land may benifit by
being conserved.

Thank You,

Zac Johnson



